THE VILLAGE AT HIGHLANDS RANCH
Special Meeting
January 24, 2017
Purpose
The purpose of this Special Meeting was to present information to those in attendance in regard to necessary tie wall replacements and to approve a Special Assessment needed to accomplish the replacements.  
Presentation and Discussion
Dan Guenther, the Manager of D2 Structures LLC, presented information and answered questions in regard to the engineering required for the wall replacements
Voting and Results 

Ballots were tabulated.  The Special Assessment in the amount of $740 per home was passed. 
